
DATE:  1 December 2020 

FROM:  President Tom and Safety Committee 

RE:  COVID-19 ORANGE LEVEL UPDATE 

 

Curling league play (all leagues) is suspended until Dec 4, at which time we 
will reassess as we follow the latest updates from the Department of Health. 
Changes to the Orange Level this week eliminated regular league play for all 
organized sports but does allow a focus on training and practicing only. 
 
Your club will be open from 9 until 6 for those wishing to use the ice for 
practice. 
 
We hope you can bear with us as we work our way through all of these 
hiccups.  We are taking our direction from Curl NB; Dept of Health and 
Province of NB and this seems to be changing from day to day. 
 
Have faith!! We will provide an update on Dec 4. 
 
Stay safe, stay healthy and be kind 
President Tom and Safety Committee 

 

 

 


